
Minutes of the Western Michigan Region – Porsche Club of America 

Monthly Meeting 
 

July 9, 2007 - Dave called the meeting to order at 7:01 PM at Delta 
Imports. Members present were: Dave Reid, Ted and Gabi Blacklidge, Amber 

Door, Rick Riley, and Arnie Axelrod. 
 

Minutes: Approved 
 

Treasurer: Amber reviewed the financials and her repot was approved 
 

Webmaster: The website is working fantastic and Dave recognized the 
great work that Michael Betz does for the club. 

 
Membership: Amber reported 7 new members: 

Sheri & Jeff Amstutz – Muskegon ’88 924S 

Eric Boersma – Kalamazoo ’01 911 TT 
Michael and Michell Castleman – Grand Rapids ’02 911 

Robert Cutler – Muskegon ’72 911 
Scott & Linda Lockwood – Grand Rapids ’01 911 C2 

Tracy Mokavec and Karen Morin – Kalamazoo ’90 911 
Brett & Darlene Quigley – Paw Paw ’02 911 

1 Transfer in from Rally Sport Region 
Ronald Bennet and Justin Bennet – Leland ’81 911 SC 

1 Transfer out to Cascade Region (Oregon); 4 non-renewals; 17 Renewals 
 

Advertising: We have one new advertiser in July. See Dave’s letter to 
participate in his find the new advertiser challenge. 

 
Uber: Gabi reported that we need high Resolution PDF files for the printer. 

We also need to submit the Uber to the printer using Page Maker software. 

She requested that the club purchase Page Maker for Marcio to meet these 
requirements. There was a motion made and approved to spend up to $500 

for this purpose. Amber agreed to work out the details with Marcio 
 

Insurance: Gimmick Rally is covered 
 

Driving Events: 
 Grattan 

o There are 18 checks received to date reserving space 
o Rick Riley agreed to have someone from his team call drivers from 

last year to insure a successful turn out. 
o Ted reported corner workers, ambulance, hotels, shirts and 

photographers were in the works and getting done 



 IROC Ted complained about the difficulty he had reading the timing 

equipment at the Motorstadt regions event. After much discussion about 
his aging eye site he was encouraged to seek medical help or sunglasses 

before the next event. 
 

Old Business: 
 Spring Up: It was reported that this year had 40 cars and awesome 

cooking. Great weather, a wonderful location in the park for dinner and a 
kick-en Jazz Band made for a great time! 

 The Gilmore Museum rendezvous was reported to be lots of fun with just 
one brief rain cloud that quickly moved on in no time. The new ‘60’s 

muscle car exhibit seemed to be the hit of the event. This informal get 
together was appreciated by all that attended. 

 Amber is still working on a good and inexpensive way to get name tags. 
 

New Business: 

 The Gimmick Rally and dinner drive hosted by Ted and Gabi will meet at 
the O’Malley’s Grill on Alpine. Details are listed on the website 

 Amber is counting the days until the picnic and concours event in Jenison. 
Everything is in place for a great event at Hager Park 

 
Meeting adjourned at 7:55 PM 

 
Somewhat respectfully submitted by Dave Reid. 


